
 

 

The Castle Rock Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 15th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

It gives me great pleasure to introduce myself as the Head of Sixth Form at The Castle Rock Sixth Form. Whilst we are 
located on The Castle Rock School campus, we are very much a joint Sixth Form for both The Castle Rock School and 
The Newbridge School.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 15th September 2022 where we 
will discuss in greater detail the provision our Sixth Form offers your child. Our programmes of study are bespoke to 
each learner and through the process of application and interview, this programme of study will be created to best 
support each child. Our event will begin at 5pm and run until 7pm on The Castle Rock School campus. You will have 
the opportunity to hear from a variety of speakers including; 
 
Mr Alex Grainge - Associate Principal 
Mrs Emma Parker - Head of Sixth Form 
Alumni students 
Current students 
 
You will then have the opportunity to visit each subject we are offering next academic year in our ‘Marketplace’ 
where you can find out further information regarding the course content and structure as well as the entry 
requirements for each subject. In addition to this, you will also be able to visit our stands run by Alumni students, 
current students, the ASK Project (Apprenticeships), local universities, our pastoral support including our school 
counsellor, our SEND department, as well as talk to parents who have experience of supporting their child through 
Sixth Form study and onto University and Apprenticeships. 
 
On behalf of myself, Ms Aurora and Mr Goddard, we look forward to seeing you at this fantastic event and hope that 
you thoroughly enjoy listening to what The Castle Rock Sixth Form can offer your child. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs E Parker     Mr K Goddard     Ms N Aurora 

Head of The Castle Rock Sixth Form  Head of Year 11     Head of Year 11 
(The Castle Rock School)   (The Newbridge School)  

 

 


